Camellia Line Co., Ltd.

Date: 19t July, 2024
Dear our Valued Customers,
From: Camellia Line Co., Ltd.

Notice of the Suspension of our Osaka Service (Pusan/Iyomishima/Osaka/Mizushima)

We appreciate for choosing our services all the time.
Regarding the subject, we have determined to temporarily suspend our Osaka service due to
various backgrounds.

Please refer to the following detail as the last voyage before the withdrawal.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and thank you for your understanding.

We are aiming for reopening Osaka service as soon as the current situation changes.

<The detail of the last Voyage before suspension>

The last Voyage : M/V MARVEL/4037W
The last day of calling each port :

Busan New Port 4™ August (Sun)
Iyomishima 5" August (Mon)
Osaka 6™ August (Tue)
Mizushima 7t August (Wed)
Busan New Port 8" August (Thu)

Sincerely,



